
Welcome to Henry!  
 
We are so excited to get to know you and your kindergartner. Below are 
some events to look forward to. These events are optional, but we would 
love to see you if you are available.  
 
Kindergarten Welcome​: ​Thursday, April 25th at 5:15-6:00 pm 

● You and your kindergartner will have the opportunity to meet the 
kindergarten team, tour Henry and have some fun in the 
classrooms. More information to come later.  

 
Kindergarten Bus Safety and Popsicle Social:​ ​August 2019 

● Learn all about how to stay safe at the bus stop and while riding 
the bus. After, join the kindergarten teachers and Principals for a 
popsicle on the playground.  

 
Parent Open House:​ ​August 2019 (before the first day of school) 

● Parents will have the opportunity to come meet their child’s 
kindergarten teacher and learn all about the day in the life of a 
kindergarten student.  

 
Supply Drop and Meet the Teacher​:​ August 2019 (before the first day of 
school) 

● Students and parents will be invited to meet their teacher, see 
their classroom, and drop off school supplies.  

 
 
Call with any questions or concerns you may have! We look forward to 
an awesome school year!  
 
-Your Kindergarten Team 


